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Potential Client:

If you are considering hiring Russell Breninger, of Breninger
Communications, it would be a wise business decision. Breninger Communications
was hired by me to install a telephone system when I recently relocated my business.
I found Mr. Breninger to be extremely informative and very well organized. He had a
thorough knowledge of various products he was promoting and was able to translate
that knowledge into terms the average person could understand. He worked well with
my office staff and has followed-up on any and all of our requests. He completed the
installation within the scheduled time frame to allow for a smooth transition on the day
of our move. When we encountered problems with our local phone carrier, Russell took
charge of the situation and communicated our needs to the carrier.

I recommend Russell Breninger of Breninger Communications without
hesitation. Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact
me at my office number above.

Sincerely Yours,

JoAnne Byrnes, Esq.

JAB/ylt


